
                         
    
 

        

 
 

 
To:   Mayor Michel and Town Council 
 
From: Michael Yerman, Community Development Director 
 
Thru:  Dara MacDonald Town Manager 
 
Subject:   Trampe Ranch Conservation Easement Funding Agreement  
 
Date: June 19, 2017 

  
 
 
Background: 
 
The Trust for Public Lands (“TPL”) presented to the Town Council the Trampe Ranch Conservation 
Project in the summer of 2015.  At that time, the Town Council approved Resolution 29, Series 2015 
allocating a $1 million commitment to support the permanent conservation of 4,348 acres of the 
Trampe Ranch that stretches from Gothic to Gunnison. As part of Resolution 29, Series 2015, a 
funding agreement between the Town and the TPL was required to be executed prior to the closing 
on the Upper East River Conservation Easement.   
 
Attached is the funding agreement for the Trampe Ranch Conservation Easement. The agreement 
pledges $1 million dollars towards the permanent protection of the Trampe Ranch. At this time, the 
Town’s RETT collections exceed $1 million and the Town can fulfill its commitment this year. If the 
closing is delayed until 2018, the Council will have to reauthorize the payment in the 2018 budget.  
 
Recommendation: 
Staff recommends the Town Council makes a motion to approve the Trampe Funding Agreement 
Authorizing the Mayor Pro Tem to execute the funding agreement with TPL.   
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